
                                         

A courtesy visit of Mrs. Latifa Elbouabdellaoui, ICDT's Director 
General to H.E. Mr. Sami bin Abdullah Al-Saleh, Ambassador of the 

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia accredited to the Kingdom of Morocco  

06 February 2024, Rabat- Kingdom of Morocco 
 

 

 

Mrs. Latifa El Bouabdellaoui, Director General of the Islamic Centre for 
Development of Trade, paid a courtesy visit to His Excellency Mr. Sami bin 
Abdullah Al-Saleh, Ambassador of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia accredited 
to the Kingdom of Morocco, on February 6, 2024. 

 
This meeting was devoted to the study of ways of strengthening cooperation 
between the Centre and the competent Saudi authorities, in order to promote 
the development of trade and economic partnership between the Member 
States of the Organization of Islamic Cooperation. 


